Office of Hon Andrew Little

Minister of Justice Minister Responsible for the NZSIS
Minister for Courts Minister Responsible for the GCSB

Minister for Treaty of Waitangi Negotiations Minister Responsible for Pike River Re-entry

6 July 2018

Jason Mclintosh
fyi-request-8120-e0abf069@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mcintosh
Official information request
| refer to your official information request of 27 June 2018:

Wouldn't it be fair to have an independent judicial Review committee to resolve illegal or
unfair cases?

We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Justice (the Ministry). The information
to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by the Ministry. In
these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the OIA to transfer your request.

You will hear further from the Ministry concerning your request. Please contact Official
Correspondence for more information by emailing official.correspondence@justice.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Private Secretary (Justice and Courts)
Office of Hon Andrew Little

+64 4 817 8707 E Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand Ef alittle@ministers.govt.nz beehive.govt.nz



